
PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE 
Telephone: 01282 864607 
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve. 
 

 
 
Thursday 20th April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The NEU teaching Union has voted to continue with industrial action on the following days of Thursday 27th 
April 2023 and Tuesday 2nd May 2023. We are now able to share how this will affect our school. 
 
Schools across England and Wales will be heavily impacted by these days of strike action. A number of 
teaching staff have indicated they will be taking strike action. From consultation with the staff the school 
will be affected on the following days: 
 
Thursday 27th April 2023 Year 5 and Year 6 will be in school as normal. All other classes will be shut. 
Tuesday 2nd May 2023, school will be closed to all pupils. 
 
These decisions are difficult and as a school we have made every attempt to minimise the action. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Christopher Holmes 
Head teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


